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The Deput.v Assistant Secretary of the United States of America to the Minisier
(Economie) and Depuî'y Chief of Mission of Canada

Washington, August 22, 1988

Dear Mr. Minister:

1 refer to your Jetter dated August 22, 1988, regarding the transfer provisions of
the Agreement for Cooperation Concerning Civil Uses of Atomic Energy betweenthe Government of the Uinited States of America and the Government of Canada, asamended, (hereinafter referred to as "the Agreement"), and the retransfer of certain
nuclear material and material obligated to Canada.

The Government of the United States is pleased to accept the proposai by theGovernment of Canada as set forth in the referenced letter and agrees that yourletter, together with this reply, shall constitute an agreement between our two
Governments, effective on this date.

Sincerely yours,

RICHARD J. K. STRATFORD
Depuiy Assistant Secretary

Nuclear Energy & Energy Technology Affairs

Mr. L. H. Legault,
Minister (Economic) and Deputy Chief of Mission.


